
 

 

 

 
 

• It gives me great pleasure to invite parents for a drink and some cake on Friday 27th May 
from 2 pm to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. All the children will be outside as from 2.30 
pm to sing the national anthem and have some fun. We want this day to be memorable 
and it will be a day where lots of lovely learning will take place. Please make sure you 
watch the blog later and comment. You should see many happy, engaged and excited 
children. 

• We break up on Friday 27th May at the normal time and come back to school on 
THURSDAY 9th June- breakfast club will be on. 

• After school, clubs will commence on Monday 13th June for 5 weeks. 

• Children will be getting end of year reports on Friday 1st July, this will have lots of 
information on about where your child is. If you would like to discuss their progress with 
their class teacher, you need to book an appointment that is mutually convenient for 
both. You will also have notification about the class your child will be in when the new 
year starts, in September. 

• Trips etc are put on the school calendar- PLEASE make sure you look at this regularly as 
well as visit the school website daily. Lots of important information is posted on here. 

• We will unfortunately be losing some staff: 
Mrs Ahmed will be travelling the world for a year with her husband Mr. Janjua 
Mr. Mashford is moving to Ipswich 
Miss Ostick too will be leaving. 
Miss Smith had her baby and will be back in December 
Mr. Strong is leaving as will be going to live in Weymouth- we have 2 new caretakers Lee 
and Ron. 
Mrs Wormington in the office is leaving to have a baby and will be back in 2023. 
 

• Finally please can you make sure that all children have the correct uniform. (See website) 
If any family is struggling with anything we are at the end of a phone and parents MUST 
tell the office staff what help they need so we can action and sort quickly. 
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